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Occupational licensing plays a crucial role in protecting public health and safety, 

maintaining professional standards, promoting consumer confidence, and 

encouraging career development. While there may be some drawbacks to licensing, 

such as potential barriers to entry for some individuals, overall it is an important tool 

for ensuring that professionals in certain fields meet the necessary standards of 

competence and professionalism to protect the public and promote a strong 

economy. 


